
English Program in Korea (EPIK) 
Information Session

The UMBC Teaching English to Speakers of Other 
Languages Program Presents

A virtual session 
sponsored by the 

TESOL program

Tuesday
November 15
7:10- 8:10 PM

Eastern US Time

Free registration
by e-mail to

tesol@umbc.edu

EPIK was established in 1995 and is affiliated with the Korean 
Ministry of Education. Since its inception, EPIK has had the goals of 
improving the English-speaking abilities of Korean students and 
teachers, developing cultural exchange between Korea and abroad, 
and of introducing new teaching methods into the Korean education 
system.

To help accomplish these goals, EPIK invites responsible, 
enthusiastic native English speakers with a motivation to share their 
knowledge and language with Korean students and teachers within 
the Korean public school system throughout the country.

Join EPIK coordinators Ashlynn Lim and Angie Lee to learn more 
about EPIK and how you can become an English teacher in Korea!

tesol.umbc.edu


